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Welcome back and Happy New Year for 2025! 

It has been lovely to welcome the children back to the new term in Y6. 

Below, you will find an overview of our curriculum and what we will be learning in each subject this term. If you have any questions, 

please contact me at the gate or via the school office. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Mr Cherfi 

English-Writing 

In English this term we will be focusing on a variety 

of genres including: Narratives and Argument Texts, 

Science texts and Shakespeare. We will also look at 

the audience and purpose of writing, prediction, 

selecting appropriate form, proofing and editing 

skills. Children will draw on their reading and 

research to develop their own ideas and improve 

their writing. 

 
 

English-Spelling 

Spelling continues to be an important part of  

your child’s learning. We will particularly focus on  

spelling rules and patterns. Weekly spellings will  

be set as homework and tested during the week 

 
English-Reading 
Reading remains a vital aspect of your child’s  

education. It becomes very evident in children’s  

writing when they read regularly. Thus, to best support 

your child, please ensure they read at home each 

day and record this in their reading journals. This can 

be from a variety of texts but should include a novel or  

a chapter book with an appropriate level of challenge. 

Maths 

 

 

This term Year 6 will be covering the following maths 

topics. 

● Ratio  

● Algebra  

● Decimals Fractions and Percentages 

● Area, Perimeter and Volume  

● Statistics 
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Science 

In Science this term we will continue our 

Light Topic before moving on to: 

Living Things and their Habitats  

● Classification of species.  

● Microorganisms  

● Grouping based on common traits   

Animals Including Humans  

● Skeletal, muscular and digestive systems 

 History (Spring 1) 
Year 6 will explore the following topic. 

Changing Role of Women -Including 

● The role of women in society from 

ancient times to the Renaissance.  

● Women’s roles in the 17th, 18th and 19th centuries. 

● The women’s suffrage movement.  

● Rolle of women during WWI  and the 1950’s.  

● Second-wave feminism during the 1960s and 1970s.  

● Whether or not we have gender equality today 

Geography (Spring 2) 
The class will be starting their Geography 

topic this term. 

Our Local Area  

● Economic activity  

● Land use  

● Settlements  

● Climate zones  

● Rivers  

● Upland areas 

RE 

This term we will be covering the following topics: 

Galilee to Jerusalem- The children will look at how St 

John presents Jesus as the Messiah who reveals his 

kingdom through seven signs. They will also explore 

the purpose of the sacraments and consider the 

important roles they play in the life of the Church.  

Desert to Garden- We  will look at the rich symbolism 

of St John’s account of the end of Jesus’ earthly life.  

PHSE/RSE 

 

Our PHSE Topics this term are Moving On and Mental 

Wellbeing 

 

In RSE we will be following Ten Ten Module 1: Created 

and loved by God Unit 3 : Emotional Wellbeing 

Computing 
In computing Year 6 will be exploring 

the following topic. 

Creating media 

 ● How computers have changed and the impact 

this has had on the modern world 

 ● Researching one of the computers that changed 

the world 

 ● Designing a computer of the future. 

PE-Gymnastics & Dance  

● Leading group warmups that develop strength 

and flexibility.  

● Demonstrating accuracy, consistency and clarity 

of movement.  

● Working independently and in small groups to 

make up sequences.  

● Arranging apparatus to enhance work and vary 

compositional ideas.   

● Using dramatic expression in dance movements. 

● Modifying elements of a sequence  

Music 

Pop Music 2: ● Chords and Bass Lines (keyboard, 

ukulele, tuned percussion) 

 

Home Learning & SATS 
Your child will be told how to access their homework. 

In addition to set homework, children will be asked to 

complete any unfinished class work at home. As we 

approach SATs, children will also be expected to 

complete revision at home with your assistance. This 

additional support will be crucial in order to help 

your child prepare for their end of key stage 

assessment. Children will receive Spellings to learn 

each week which they will be tested on the following 

Monday. 

 

Important dates 
5th February-                        Year 5 & 6 trip to the National Theatre to watch Ballet Shoes              27th March-                    Junior Citizenship Trip 

10th and 11th February-    Parent Meetings from 3:45pm 

26th February                      SATS meeting for parents at 3.30pm 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our School Behaviour Policy 

St. Mary’s is committed to fostering calm, constructive, and positive learning environments across the school. Below is a reminder of our school-wide 

behaviour policy. 

 

 
 

 

 

 


